
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Temporary Closure of MacDonald Street 
 
Due to continuing construction, MacDonald Street will be temporarily closed (except to 
local traffic) from July 4 to July 10, 2024 in order to install cross culverts. Properties 
located directly within the closure will still have driveway access. 
 
Signage will mark the detour routes, please visit our website www.nairncentre.ca to 
view the complete detour route mapping. We apologize in advance for any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 
Expected Start Date: July 4, 2024 
Expected End Date: July 10, 2024 
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